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March 16, 2009 
 
 
Sent via e-mail: 
Daniel.Wharton@safety-kleen.com 
 
 
Mr. Dan Wharton 
Branch General Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems 
4426 Entrepot Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32310 
 
Dear Mr. Wharton: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the report on the hazardous waste compliance inspection that was 
conducted at your facility on February 25, 2009.  We found your facility to be in 
compliance with the Used Oil Management Program and the Resource Conservation 
and Recovery Act.  This inspection did not address other areas of Department 
jurisdiction. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this program or the enclosed report, please 
contact Nicole McDonald at 850/595-8360, extension 1252 or by e-mail at 
Nicole.McDonald@ dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Section 
Supervisor 
 
JCB/nmr 
Enclosure:  Inspection Report 
cc:  Jeff Curtis, EHS Manger, Safety Kleen, Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com 
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